
 

       
 
Dear Friends, 
 
I am pleased, as Leader of Canada’s NDP, to extend my 
heartiest congratulations to all members and staff of the 
Professional Institute of the Public Service of Canada 
(PIPSC) on your 100th Anniversary. 
 
On reaching this significant milestone in the history of the 
Canadian labour movement, allow me to pay tribute to your 
tireless work to fight to improve the lives of Canadian 
working people. 
 
I commend the dedicated members of PIPSC for playing an 
important role in safeguarding the social, economic, and 
environmental wellbeing of all Canadians. Let’s continue to 
work together on the common goal of a better Canada. 

 
On behalf of Canada’s New Democrats, please accept my 
best wishes for continued success in the years ahead. 

Warmest regards,  

 
Jagmeet Singh 
Leader, New Democratic Party of Canada 


